
         Airport Commission 

         June 8, 2016 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Harlan, Henningsen, Smith, and Trewet.  Absent:  

None. Also present was City Councilmember Hartkopf by phone.  

      

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the May 11, 2016 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to approve the bills totaling $3,552.75.  Passed. 

 

     Airport Manager Barry Reid asked the Commission if they could use the $500 

Jaycees’ donation plus $50 donation from each member to purchase a picnic table.  The 

Commission agreed.  

     Reid also gave an update on the security cameras. 

 

     Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates stated that Snyder & Associates will cover the $300 

Commission members’ share for the table. 

    

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, July13, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. at the Airport. 

     

     Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to adjourn at 9:13 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

      Bill Welter 

      Chairman 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

            Secretary 


